Port Alice "\«

Gateway to the Wild West Coast

Village of Port Alice

NOTICE
SPECIAL REGULAR MEETING &
CLOSED COUNCIL MEETING
There will be a Special Regular Meeting held on:
Tuesday, September 5, 2017 at 5:15 pm
At the Village Office Council Chambers

The Closed Meeting will be held at 4:30pm

The meeting will be closed to the public to consider matters pursuant to the following
sections of the Community Charter:

Section 90 (1) (g) litigation or potential litigation affecting the municipality

Dated: September 1, 2017

Péul Carver
Chief Administrative Officer




